
 

Healthcare Excellence Award 
 

To honor and recognize those who have made an extraordinary contribution to CVMC, healthcare 
initiatives in the community or to the improvement of the health and wellbeing in the Carson Valley. 

      ********** 

Nominations must be electronically submitted via email to Shannon Albert – CVMC Hospital Foundation 
Executive Director: salbert@cvmchospital.org by March 15 of each calendar year. 

Dates and Deadlines 

• January 1  CVMC Healthcare Excellence Award opens for nominations 
• March 15  Deadline for  CVMC Healthcare Excellence Award Nominations 
• March 31  Select and Announce top candidate and winner 

Winner announced in CVMC newsletters, local media, and may be honored at an upcoming CVMC 
Hospital Foundation event.  

The Selection Board 

The board will consist of at least one of each of the following: 

• Foundation Board Members 
• At least one CVMC Employee 
• At least one member of the CVMC Management team 

 

 

If you have any questions about the award or nomination process, please contact the CVMC Foundation 
office at  775.782.1697. 

 



 

HEALTHCARE EXCELLENCE AWARD NOMINATION FORM 

 

Nominees should meet at least one of the following:  

• Made a lasting impact on the community’s health and wellbeing.  
• Made significant contributions to the healthcare initiatives in our community.  
• Assumed a leadership position relating to healthcare outside of the candidate's own 

organization or company. 
• Served as a role model or mentor to others in the healthcare industry. 

 

Nominee Information: 

Nominee Name:      

Organization: 

Address:     

 

City:      

State:       

Postal Code:     

Telephone Number:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please describe the nominee’s impact on the health and wellbeing of the Carson Valley (attach 
supporting documents if necessary). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nominator Information: 

Nominator Name:   

Organization:     

Address:     

 

City:      

State:       

Postal Code:     

Telephone Number:  

*Additional information may be requested from the selection committee for candidates. 

Please submit form to the CVMC Hospital Foundation no later than March 15. Email to 
salbert@cvmchospital.org or contact our office at 775-782-1697 if you have questions. 
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